
Annual Report 2012-2013
Dear Parents / Guardians, Arbor Glen School Community:

Welcome back to another year at Arbor Glen.  As Chair of the School Council, I would like to thank all the members of last year’s Council for their service.  It is essential to our success as a school that we have such a dedicated and hard working group of volunteers.  I would also like to thank our school staff who enrich our children’s lives each day and give so much of themselves.  I hope we can count on everyone again this year.

One of the many responsibilities of the School Council is to ensure that our community knows and understands what is happening at Arbor Glen, both in the classroom and beyond.  Accountability is a major goal for the School Council.  Come out to our meetings. All parents are entitled to have their voices heard regarding our children’s education experience.  You can contact me by leaving a message at 416-395-2020.  
Another function of the School Council is the enrichment of school activities through sponsorship of many school events including After School Activities, Hallowe’en Dance-a-thon, Holiday Bazaar, Raffles, Hot Chocolate and Yogurt Sales.  This past year, we funded or partially funded buses and admissions for trips for every class by giving teachers $10 per student to defray the cost of trips and activities.  We sponsored dramatic presentations for the entire school and purchased autographed T shirts for the Grade 6 Graduation.  This is not a complete list but it certainly gives our community a sense of the variety of ways in which we enrich our children’s educational experience.  We are very fortunate to have the generous support of the activities that we run that allow us to provide these extras for our children.

Council meetings will be held four times during the year to discuss issues affecting education and other activities at Arbor Glen.  Your input is important – please join us.  The Council is attended by parents, staff and community representatives.   
Our first meeting is Monday, September 30, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the staff room.  This is the Annual General Meeting and we will be holding elections.  Please come and participate, run for a position, bring your ideas and meet your Council members.  Everyone is always welcome.  I hope you will join us this year.

Yours sincerely,
Wendy Huang, Chair
Wendy.tao.huang@gmail.com
September 10, 2013
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